
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 20, 2020 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Three Bears. We also worked on our winter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter L this week.  We 
worked on counting skills and identifying numbers 1-5. We will use fine 
motor skills to make shapes out of popsicle sticks and we will match 
objects to their function. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made lamps for the letter L. We will be 
making ice skates and completing the letter L page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will finish our unit based on 
The Three Bears.  We will also finish our winter theme and introduce the 
letter M.  We are also looking forward to our field trip next Thursday to 
the Alsip-Merrionette Park Library! 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Please sign and return permission slips for 
the field trip ASAP!  Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, January 30 – Field Trip – Alsip-Merrionette Park 
Library  

 Wednesday, February 12 – No School – Lincoln’s Birthday 

 Friday, February 14 – No Early Childhood/Preschool For All 
classes 

 Monday, February 17 – No School – President’s Day 

 Friday, February 21 – Field Trip – Oak Lawn Children’s Museum 
 

 


